
 

 

 

End of Year Neon Disco Friday 12th July 2024 

KS1 & Foundation Stage (Nursery and Reception): 4.30pm until 6.00pm 

 KS2: 6.30pm until 8.00pm 

 All tickets £6 each  

We will be holding a Neon summer disco on Friday 12th July. Included in the price is a drink and a hot 

dog. Neon face painting will be on offer, Nail painting (peel off) will be available throughout (£1 

each) a lucky dip (£1 a go) and tattoos (50p each). Sweets will also be available to purchase after 

each disco. We ask you to kindly book your child’s ticket by 5th July. Payment can be made via the 

school gateway app. We will not be sending out paper tickets so once you have made payment, your 

child will be on the register to attend. If you have not made payment, your child will not be admitted 

to the disco on the night.  

 Please note: All Nursery & Reception children must be accompanied by an adult, due to numbers we 

kindly ask that just 1 adult stays, this person can supervise a maximum of 3 children. If a child 

doesn’t have an adult they will not be permitted to stay at the disco. (No siblings including babes in 

arms). If your child is in year 1 or 2 you will not be able to stay. This is because the hall and dining 

room becomes too over crowded with adults and overwhelms many children. You will be asked to 

leave if your child is above reception age. KS2 will not be allowed in until the doors open at 6.30pm. 

The Office doors are for pick up only. KS2 children, who have siblings attending the earlier disco, can 

wait in the Y5 classroom where a member of staff will supervise them until the start of the KS2 disco. 

Please note the KS2 starts at 6.30pm.  

As always, volunteers are needed to help at both discos so please let the office know if you can offer 

help. Your help is gratefully appreciated. Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Giandoni – FOGSS secretary  

 


